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25/08/2022 

MR Bernd KRAUSE 
7 Worrobil ST 
North Balgwolah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

This is re-submission of my objection to the proposed Child Care Centre being built at 16 
Bangaroo St. Below are my reasons for the objection: 
1) Traffic report has a large # of errors in it. (Confirmed by unsupported "Traffic Engineer 
Referral Response" Dated (23.08.2022) 
2) Parking, same as point # 1 (unsupported) 
3) Worrobil Street has no sidewalk, parents parking there to walk their kids will be at risk on the 
road. 
4) I have school aged children who catch (and drop-off) the school buses from the roundabout, 
having a child care centre so close to the roundabout introduces a risk as cars will be using 
turn signs for the child care centre, confusing people who are using the roundabout. (Who from 
the council will be held accountable when a child is injured or killed? 
5) Handicap parking, how can a handicap child be dropped of at the childcare centre? What if 
this takes 15-20 min, what impact will this have on the other parents waiting for the drop-off 
spot on the site? Will they not accept handicap children and discriminate? 

Hoping we can put an end to this poorly thought through application. 

Regards, Bernd 
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